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Thomas Light

From: Mark Stevenson 
Sent: 15 February 2024 08:31
To: Karen Wooden
Cc: Nicole Stevenson;
Subject: SDNP/22/04890/HOUS - Flint Panel

Hi Karen,

I hope you are well?

As per the requirements of our approval for the re-instatement of a flint wall at Warningcamp Farm (planning
SDNP/22/04890/HOUS)  I have included an image of the panel of flint and brickwork below (top part needs brushing
off but the rain has been a bit heavy the past few days and has slowed us down somewhat!).

When excavating the footings for the new wall we have found a fair few tonnes of flint from the original wall and are
reusing as much flint as possible.

We are using a lime mortar mix in keeping with the flint work on the house, stables and existing walls.

Please confirm you are happy for us to proceed.

Kind Regards,

Mark
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Mark Stevenson


